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5/15/2018 
 
We hosted our LEO Club members and 
their parents for a special recognition 
celebration so we changed our meeting 
location to the library annex on 5th street.  
President Cindy opened the meeting at 
6:05 PM with 31 Lions, 38 LEOs, their 
parents, and guests present.  LEO 
President Zayden Lutz led the Pledge of 
Allegiance.     
 
GUESTS: 

 LEO club members and their 
parents. 

 District LEO Chair Rhonda 
Campbell, and Janice Shuff  

 Zane Trace Middle School Principal 
Brett Mavis, Secretary B J Tripp 
and husband, and Counselor Barb 
Adcock. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.e-clubhouse.org/sites/chillicotheoh%3c


PROGRAM: 
 
President Cindy turned the meeting over to LEO advisor Lion Nicole Wells. Lion Nicole called LEOs forward to 
receive a variety of awards for their service during the school year.  Special recognition was given to the club 
officers, general membership awards for service hours, LEO convention attendance, work at the Humane Society, 
work at the Lions first and second fish fries, first aid kit assembly, and flower planting/trash clean up on the school 
grounds.  The LEOs received a round of applause for their service work, their dedication, and outlook as future 
Lion leaders.  Awards were also given to Principal Brett Mavis, Secretary B J Tripp, and Counselor Barb Adcock.    
 

SPECIAL RECOGNITION:  
 
President Cindy surprised Lion 
Nicole with a special Lion of the 
Year Club Award for her work in 
establishing our LEO club and 
work on numerous projects 
throughout the year. 
 
CONCERNS:  

 Lion Neal Senff had 
surgery today.  He is home 
resting. 

 Lions Gary Warner, Dave 
White, Gene Oliver, and Tom 
Gustin continue to need our 
prayers.  

 Lion Gene Oliver’s wife is 
in the hospital. 
 
GOOD NEWS: 

 Lion Queen Lester was at 
the meeting and doing very well 
following her hip surgery.  She 
thanked everyone for the cards 
and visits. 

 Lions Joe’s, Brett’s, and 
Jane’s mother is doing well. 

 Thank you to the library 
for the use of their facility. 
 

 
PRAYER:  Lion Rhonda Campbell. 
 
OUR MEAL:  Broasted chicken, baked beans, potato salad, and assorted deserts.  
 
OUR COOKS/CLEAN UP:  Lions Emmitt, Joy, Melinda, Jane, and Joe. 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT: No Report. 



TREASURER'S REPORT: Lion Becky Hines also had no report. 
 
TAIL TWISTER:  Sadly, Lion TT Dave Weber was absent. 
 
Fish Fry:  Lion Emmitt thanked all who worked.  He noted that that we sold 420 pounds of fish and 300 pounds of 
tenderloins.  We netted $3,500, a record or near record! 
 
CALENDAR:   
 
 May 19-State Convention. 

May 19- Flags-Armed Forces Day (Makeup). We need help! 
May 28-Flags-Memorial Day. 
May 29-Board of Directors’ meeting (changed from May 22). 
June 6- Blood drive. 
June 14 Flags. 
June 15-Fish-tenderloin fry #3. 
June 19-Installation Banquet at Shriners.  A sign-up will be sent around later. 
June 20- Kamp Dovetail. 
June 26-All raffle tickets must be turned in.  Now is the time to sell, sell, sell. 
July 2nd- Raffle drawing. Please have all your tickets back to the club by July 1. 
 

DRAWINGS:  

 Weekly:  Lion Bill Garrison won $5.00.   

 50/50:  Guest Josh Lutz won $33.00. 

 George’s Christmas Kids: Lion Joe Sharp won $17.50. 

 Joker:  No drawing was held. 
 
SPECIAL NOTE: 

Our club has a viable email address.  Check the masthead. Lion Neal monitors messages on a regular basis.  
 
HUMOR: 
 

 


